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January 10, 2019

Hello KB Woodward Parents and Guardians:

There has been a recent increase in parent-to-parent communication in our school community
regarding bullying and safety.

Parents are always concerned for the safety of their children. I can assure you that it is the number
one priority of our KB Woodward Staff. If you have a specific concern about the safety of your child
at the school, please share your concern with the classroom teacher. If the concern is not resolved,
then please do not hesitate to contact the office and arrange to meet with me or Vice-Principal Elder
to discuss a plan for resolution.

I have attached two documents, "Bullying Hurts" and Bully Violence Prevention" (in both English and
Punjabi) for your reference. These documents are supplied by our District's Safe Schools Department.

February 27 is Pink Shirt Day and we will dedicate some focused time to anti-bullying on that day,
but to continue to improve our positive school community we must work together every day. Please
take some time to speak with your child at home and consider the recommendations outlined in the
attached documents. KB Woodward is a wonderful school community full of curious, engaged and
hard-working students. Let's work together to keep them safe.

Principal, KB Woodward Elementary
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